
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
June 29, 2022 

 

Mr. Mark Takahashi 
Chair, PJM Board of Managers 
PJM Interconnection, LLC 
2750 Monroe Boulevard 
Valley Forge Corporate Center 
Audubon, Pennsylvania 19403 
 

 
Re: July 11, 2022 Liaison Committee Meeting Agenda 
 
 
Dear Mr. Takahashi and the PJM Board of Managers: 
 
 
On behalf of the Members of PJM, the sector representatives of the Liaison Committee thank you for your June 
22, 2022 letter regarding our upcoming LC meeting. We appreciate the PJM Board of Managers’ (“Board”) 
feedback regarding our proposed topics.  While we had raised the issue of Liaison Committee Scheduling in our 
prior letter, we propose to take that issue offline for a logistical conversation when the time comes to develop 
the Liaison Committee schedule for 2023.  With that issue aside, the LC sector representatives are pleased to 
provide the following agenda for our July 11, 2022 meeting. 

 
I. Welcome, Introductions, and Opening Remarks (10 minutes) 

 
II. PJM Renewable Integration Study (50 minutes) 

Sector representatives will provide their sectors’ perspectives on PJM’s recently released paper, Energy 
Transition in PJM: Emerging Characteristics of a Decarbonizing Grid.    
 
Sector representatives look forward to providing fifteen minutes of opening statements with an additional 
thirty-five minutes reserved for discussion with the Board. 

 
III. FERC’s recent Transmission NOPR (50 minutes) 

Sector representatives will offer perspectives on FERC’s recent Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, Building for 
the Future Through Electric Regional Transmission Planning and Cost Allocation and Generator 
Interconnection.  
 
Sector representatives look forward to providing twenty minutes of opening statements with an additional 
thirty minutes reserved for discussion with the Board.   
 
IV. Closing Remarks (10 minutes) 



The LC sector representatives value the opportunity to engage with the Board and to hear Board members’ 
perspectives on these timely and important issues.  We look forward to a productive and enjoyable LC meeting. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Becky Robinson 
 
Becky Robinson 
Director, PJM Market Policy 
Vistra Corp. 

 
 
 
 


